
Dear Alumni,
As you consider making a donation, we wanted to provide you with information on two primary
areas where your contribution can make a significant impact: scholarships and the general fund.

Scholarships:
Supporting scholarships directly aids current and future students in pursuing their academic
goals. Your donation can contribute to creating new scholarship opportunities or enhancing
existing ones, ensuring that deserving students have access to quality education.

General Fund:
Allocating your donation to the general fund allows for flexibility in addressing immediate and
evolving needs of the Alumni Association. This could include updating our technology, and
supporting different events..

Your Decision:
To ensure your donation aligns with your intentions, please specify your preference by indicating
whether you would like your contribution directed towards scholarships, the general fund, or a
combination of both. Your choice will play a crucial role in shaping the experiences of current
and future students.

How to Specify:
Please include your preference in the memo line of your check and mail to
Power Memorial Academly Alumni Association
℅ of Steve Lazarus
410 Fieldstone Terrace
Wyckoff, NJ 07841

or specify it when making an online donation through Zelle. If you have any questions or need
further assistance, feel free to contact our Treasurer Steve Lazarus at smlazarus@aol.com or
201 851 2445

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. Your commitment to our Alumni Association
continues to make a meaningful impact on the lives of our scholars.
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